
Progression in E-Safety Skills 
 

Skill EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Staying Safe 
Online 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children will learn 
what the internet is 
and what different 
types of technology 
is around them. 
They will get to 
experience a range 
of technology and 
learn how to use it 
in a safe way. 
 
Remember rules, 
know right from 
wrong, and the 
reasons for them. 
 

Children will learn 
that they can go to 
exciting places 
online but they need 
to follow certain 
rules to remain safe. 
 
Children will learn 
that many websites 
ask for information 
that is private and 
discuss how to 
responsibly handle 
such requests. 

Children will learn 
how to stay safe 
online and how to 
avoid sharing 
personal information 
and images. 
 
Children will learn 
how to 
communicate 
appropriately online 
and what friendship 
means online. 
Children will also 
explore how to 
respond to 
cyberbullying. 

Children will discuss 
how to stay safe 
when talking to 
people online and 
how to stay 
respectful. 
 
Children will learn 
how to use 
advanced internet 
searching to explore 
whether the internet 
can be used to 
authenticate facts. 
They will also 
explore the benefits 
of using strong 
passwords. 

Children will further 
their understanding 
of online bullying 
and how to get help. 
 
Children will 
become aware of 
‘fake news’ and 
learn how to assess 
what they read. 
They will learn skills 
to help them 
determine if 
something is real or 
fake. 

Children will further 
their understanding 
of respecting others 
online. 
 
Children will explore 
the world of online 
‘influencers’ and 
vloggers on 
YouTube. They will 
look at the 
commercial aspect 
of vloggers and 
what happens when 
it all goes wrong. 

Children will further 
their understanding 
of online gaming 
and chat sites. 
 
Children will learn 
how to use the skills 
they have learnt to 
respond to any 
challenges they 
might face when 
they leave primary 
school when 
interacting with the 
online world. 

Skill 
 

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

My Online Life Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of who 
can help them 
online as well as 
how to behave 
online. They will 
also begin to 
explore the internet 
to see if they can 
find information. 

Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of how 
to behave online 
and how to 
recognise online 
bullying. 

Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of how 
to behave online 
and whether to trust 
everything that they 
read. 

Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of how 
to create a positive 
online reputation 
and how technology 
can impact on 
health. 

Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of 
whether they can 
control their online 
reputation.  
 
They will also look 
at how technology 
can have a negative 
impact on people’s 
lives. 

Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of what 
an online 
community is.  
 
They will also look 
at copyright and 
how to interpret 
information found 
online. 

Children will 
develop their 
knowledge of social 
media and how the 
media can shape 
our views.  
 
They will also look 
at online debt from 
games and how 
technology can 
impact on health. 
 

 


